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Calton Primary School, Calton Road, Gloucester GL1 5ET 

 

6th September 2021 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

                                

                               Year 5 Viking Experience Tuesday 21st September 

Year 5 are fortunate to have “Hrothgar the Viking” coming into school on Tuesday 

21st September for the children to experience a day as Vikings. 

The day will be full of exciting activities, ranging from a raid on the classroom to 

visiting a Viking camp. 

 

In order to finance this event we request a voluntary contribution of £3.88.  

Your child would not be denied a place at the event if you were unable to make a 

payment.  However, the school cannot proceed unless it is clear that there will be 

sufficient voluntary contributions to finance the event.  

If you are in receipt of qualifying benefits and have claimed Free School Meals (FSM) 

the school will contribute the full cost of the event. Please note Free School Meal 

entitlement has to be applied for and is not offered to everyone. To find out which 

benefits qualify, please visit http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk and search Free 

School Meals. 

Please reply & pay (if applicable) on ParentPay  no later than Friday 17th  September.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Orchard, Miss Stanley, Miss Staple and Mrs Norris (Year 5 Team) 

 

http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/

